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THE MARITIME LAW ASSOCIATION
OF THE UNITED STATES

NOTICE TO MEMBERS

Preliminary Draft of the Proposed Amendments to the
Rules of Civil Procedure to Effect the Unification of
the Civil and Admiralty Procedure

In the first week of May the Advisory Committee on Admiralty
Rules distributed to the members of this Association a preliminary
draft of the proposed amendments to the Rules of Civil Procedure
to effect the unification of Admiralty and Civil Procedure. A draft
of this proposal is also contained in Volume 227, Federal Supplement,
at pages 7 to 46.

The Committee on the Supreme Court Admiralty Rules of the
Maritime Law Association plans to meet in August to draft a report
to the Association on the Advisory Committee’s proposal to unify
the Admiralty and Civil Rules.

Accordingly, the Committee asks that you submit to it any
comments on the Advisory Committee’s unification proposal prior
to August 1 of this year. Comments should be addressed to John
W. R. Zisgen, Esq., Chairman, 99 John Street, New York, N. Y.
10038. '

NicHOLAS J. HEALY,
President.

James J. HIGGINS,
Secretary.



